
19th January, 1981. 

Mr Tony Carruthers, 
Bennington College, 
Bennington, 
Vermont 05201, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Tony, 

I enjoyed our meeting and am delighted that the Judson Project 
Exhibition sounds so confident and so exciting. I thought it 
would be ideal, if given your schedule, the Exhibition could 
come to Riverside for the 1982 Dance Umbrella Festival. 

I have passed copies of the Project description to Val Bourne 
and suggest that we all keep in touch. Do keep me pos t ed with 
future news and developments. 

Yours sincerely, 

4! [1,-- f--,. 
David Gothard, 
Programme Organiser. 

cc. Val Bourne. 


